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CALENDAR ANNOUNCEMENT

"The Tale of Sweeney Todd, the Demon Barber of Fleet Street" will be performed by the John Muir College
Musical Ensemble at 8 p.m. April 5 and 6 in Mandeville Auditorium at the University of California, San Diego.

The musical thriller about the demon barber is based on a version of the popular British melodrama by
Christopher Bond, set in 19th century London. The musical version by Stephen Sondheim was originally produced
on Broadway.

Tickets, on sale at the UCSD Box Office, are $5 for students, staff and faculty, and $7 for the general public.
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